
Travelers  want  more  flights
that  hurts  the  environment
less
By Peter Myers, Reuters

Over 60 percent of people worldwide want to fly more by 2050,
but almost all – 96 percent – believe aircraft need to be more
environmentally efficient, according to a study from aircraft-
maker Airbus.

With  findings  drawn  from  a  10,000-strong  survey,  the
planemaker also consulted with 1.75 million people in 192
countries over a two-year period to better understand the
public perception of air travel’s future.

Released  three  days  before  the  Farnborough  International
Airshow,  the  study  indicates  that  quieter  aircraft  are
important (backed by 66 percent of respondents), while almost
40  percent  felt  the  air-travel  experience  is  increasingly
stressful.

Respondents’ gripes included queues at passport control; slow
check-in and baggage collection; sitting on the tarmac; and
circling in holding patterns around airports.

“Capacity constraints are a sign of things to come unless the
industry can work together to cut delays, and with aviation
set to double in the next 15 years, that’s what we’re looking
at,”  Airbus  executive  vice  president,  engineering  Charles
Champion said in a press statement.

Airbus,  part  of  European  aerospace  group  EADS  (EAD.PA),
carried out the research alongside development of a “Concept
Plane” which illustrates what air transport could look like as
early as 2030, though more likely by 2050.
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Read the whole story
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